
Effective March 1, 2024, several
county-related fees* will be

increasing by 3.4%.  

The increase is pursuant to Palm Beach County
Resolution R-2018-0345 in accordance with the U.S.

Bureau of Labor Statistics, Consumer Price Index
(CPI) annual index increase.   

Click here to view the specific fee changes. 

PLANNING, ZONING AND
BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

For questions and/or additional
information, please contact us

at pzbmain@pbcgov.org 

ANNUAL FEE INCREASE NOTICE

https://discover.pbcgov.org/pzb/zoning/Resolutions-2015-Current/R-2018-0345.pdf
https://discover.pbcgov.org/pzb/PDF/NewsReleases/2024_CPI_Report.pdf

